Office of Undergraduate Admissions

March 24, 2011

Alburuj Razzaq Rahman 1430 N. 6th Street Columbus, OH 43201

Dear Alburuj,

Congratulations! I am pleased to offer you admission to the College of Letters and Science at the University of California, Berkeley for the fall semester 2011.

In light of the outstanding credentials you presented in your application, you and your family have every reason to be proud of your academic and personal achievements. The Admissions staff reviewed more than 53,000 applicants of extraordinary quality before selecting you for this offer.

As a Berkeley student, you will

- follow in the footsteps of distinguished scholars who studied at the world's premier public university
- interact with a diverse group of students and forge lasting friendships in your quest for intellectual growth and academic excellence
- join a dynamic, supportive community that offers a wide range of educational, recreational, and social opportunities

The next step for you to take is formal acceptance of our admission offer. Everything you need to do and know is available on our student portal, myBerkeleyApplication (admissions.berkeley.edu), in your "Next Steps" section. This office won't be sending you any more paper mail, so check that site often.

Again, congratulations and welcome to the University of California, Berkeley! Enjoy this moment and picture yourself at Berkeley, a place where, given your exceptional abilities, I believe you will enjoy tremendous success and make unique contributions.

Sincerely,

Walter A. Robinson

atter a. Cobinson

Assistant Vice Chancellor and Director, Office of Undergraduate Admissions

P.S. Look for the Cal sticker in your packet, provided by Berkeley Summer Sessions. Learn more about the Summer Sessions at: summer.berkeley.edu/freshman